
Objection to application ref: 2014/6067/P

From Sheila MacLeod, 3 Holly Bush Hill, NW3 6SH

I live just around the corner from Holly Mount. My preferred route to 

the High Street is via Holly Bush Steps. The view from the top of the 

steps in the direction of Holly Bush pub is frequently used to 

illustrate the historical heritage of the village. Thanks to being in a 

Conservation Area, our historic environment has been fiercely protected 

for many years.

I wish to add my objection to those of my neighbours. I feel strongly 

the the extended height of the garage door and the installation of 

trellis is totally inappropriate in a Conservation Area; moreover it 

does not appear to comply with the original application for the 

demolition of the garage that refers to "the visual integrity of the 

original boundary wall."

Regards

Sheila MacLeod

E-mail Message

From: Sheila MacLeod [SMTP:householdnw3@gmail.com]
To: Chivers, Jennifer [EX:/O=LONDON BOROUGH OF 

CAMDEN/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=Chivers, Jennifer638]

Cc: Kendall Suzy [SMTP:suzy@switchfriends.co.uk], Munro Alastair 
[SMTP:alastairiainmunro@gmail.com], Nicholl Richard 
[SMTP:rnicholl@mac.com]

Sent: 10/2/2015 at 11:55
Received: 10/2/2015 at 11:55
Subject: Application Ref: 20146067/P
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